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Letter from the BrJAC Editor-in-Chief 

From dream to reality 

We are partying! We are celebrating the indexation of the Brazilian Journal of 
Analytical Chemistry by Clarivate, and it is starting with an impact factor of 
0.7. Yes, 0.7! 

This is a historical achievement that involves professionals committed to a 
project that presents immense challenges, such as logistical, economic, 
ethical, and scientific quality, among many others. Then, as Editor-in-Chief of 
BrJAC, I would like to thank all BrJAC staff immensely for their hard, 
professional, and extremely high-quality work "behind the scenes", which 
guarantees the functioning of the journal. I also express my gratitude to the 
Associate Editors, the Advisory Board, and the Reviewers for all their 
attention, ethics, and professional actions, always striving for the quality of 
the journal. Additionally, my sincere thanks to all BrJAC sponsors for believing 
in this project and for the financial support. Finally, I would like to thank the 
entire community that, by sending their work to the BrJAC, contributes to 
increasing its quality and visibility.  

In fact, it is an achievement not only for the journal itself but also for national 
and international (Bio)Analytical Chemistry. It is just the beginning of a new 
journey and a new reality for the BrJAC, and the perspective is one of the best.  

Now, it is time to celebrate and always seek, and vigorously, the growth of 
BrJAC in all its fullness.  

Let´s celebrate. Cheers! 

 

 

 


